Message

From:

Sent:
To:
CC:

Subject:
Attachments:

Addie Farrell [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CC6BB601520A4F9690AE254948D782F5-ADDIE FARRE]
2/4/2019 3:39:05 PM

Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]

Christina Erwin [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Brian Allee
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=9152ebal58d144c98509cb46be5c20e4-Brian Allee]

FW: Latest fire letter

LA County Fire Response_1.24.19.pdf

Latest correspondence with LACFD.

Addie Farrell

From: Brian Allee

Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 3:38 PM
To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>
Subject: Latest fire letter

Brian J. Allee




